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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Changes, from January 1 to January 15, the date by which the 

Department of Safety (DOS) must provide to each member of the General Assembly a copy of 

the previous year’s statistical report that includes the number of handgun carry permits issued, 

denied, revoked, or suspended; the cost of the program; the revenue derived from fees; the 

number of violations of the handgun carry permit law; and the average time for issuance of a 

permit.  

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 Extending the date by which DOS must provide this annual report to each member of the 

General Assembly will have no significant fiscal impact on state government.    

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 

 

/jmg 

 


